

The Building Center of Japan

March, 2017

Letter of Apology

Dear customers,

This product package specifies that Adobe® Reader® allows you to search, copy and paste, and print. However, we found that recorded data cannot be copied and pasted. For customers who bought "The Building Standard Law of Japan on CD-ROM (May 2016)" by February, 2017, please accept our sincere apology for the inconvenience. Please contact us. Our contact information is as below.

<Contact Information>
The Building Center of Japan (BCJ)
International Dept.
1-9, Kanda-Nishikicho, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo, 101-8986, Japan E-mail: kokusai@bcj.or.jp
Tel +81-(0)3-5283-0479 Fax +81-(0)3-5281-2822

Sincerely, Int'l Dept., BCJ